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7th February 2024 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Re: Ski trip reminders 
 
We have just over a week to go until we leave for our ski trip.  Before then, here are some reminders:- 
 
Passports and EHIC cards 
Please send these into school by this Friday, no later with the EHIC sellotaped to the back. I will then exchange 
for a hoodie. 
 
Spending money 
If you would like us to take care of spending money on the journey, please send it in from next Monday the 
12th and pass to Miss Richards in the Head of House office. 
Put the money in an envelope with the following on the front:- 

• Ski Trip 2024 

• Name of student 

• Amount of spending money (Euros) 
For the journey, students will need some £ and Euros.  £10-15 to get breakfast at the airport and 10-15 Euros 
for snacks/lunch on the journey.  Please do not put this money in the envelope as it is for the journey. 
 
Medication 
Any medication needs to be prepared and given to Miss Banks at the airport drop off.  Please ensure the 
medication is in a clear plastic wallet with this inside: 

• Ski Trip 2024 

• Name of student 

• Medication details – what to take when 
If you need a plastic folder, we can supply one. 
 
Any questions or additional information please email d.chadwick@passmoresacademy.com   
 
Best wishes  

  
David Chadwick  
Vice Principal  
Passmores Academy 
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